
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter  Date  Apr i l  2018  

After School Club Newsletter  
N Newsletter 

On behalf of the staff at the Breakfast and After 
School Clubs we would like to welcome you to our 
April edition of the newsletter. 

 

C L U B    N E W S 

 

ACTIVITIES 

Hama Beads 

Loom Bands 

Play Dough 

Chess/Draughts 

Lego 

Connect 4 

Art & Craft 

Board Games 

Reading 

Maths & English 

Challenges 

And many more! 

 

 

 
  

   

 

Manager  Miss  J  Connor   

Welcome to our Summer Term 
Newsletter. 
 

Quite Time 

If you wish for your child/children to 
have some quiet time at the 
Afterschool club please inform a 
member of staff, as we have an area 

available for them. 

The AFTER SCHOOL CLUB first 
opened on January 6th 2009 and 
this year is celebrating its 
TENTH year of opening! We will 
be celebrating at a later date 
and will give you more 
information in next terms 
newsletter. 

Telephone Numbers 

Parents if your mobile or home 
telephone numbers have 
changed please would you 
inform a staff member of the 
ASC/Breakfast Club as soon as 
possible. 

 

 

 
Unwanted Items 

If you have any of the items 
below or anything that you feel 
the club can use, we would be 
grateful for any donations 
received.  Thank you. 

 Any OLD or NEW toys 
that are not being used. 

 Clothes so children can 
dress up 

 Games i.e. board 
games, Lego, puzzles, 
pencils and paper etc. 

 DVDS (that have a U 
Cert only) please. 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS 

Just to remind you, that the club 
finishes at 6PM every night, please 
would you pick your child/children up 
promptly. If you are persistently late 
CHARGES WILL APPLY. 

After School Phone numbers & Email 

07974890310 

07932721390 

asc@olopprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

If your child is not being picked up by 
the designated person/s stated on your 
registration form would you please 
inform afterschool club by phoning, 
texting or emailing. Thank you.         

Summer Club 

We will be holding a summer club for 
children who attend Our Lady of Peace 
School weeks commencing 6th and 13th 
August 2018. More details to follow at 
a later date. 
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